NOTICE

The students are hereby instructed that as
the University examination has been
rescheduled from 7th January'20, they
should return the library books taken by
them within 24th December'19 and get the
books reissued for a maximum period of
one month from the date of 1ssuance.

If the books are not returned and reissued
within the 24th of December'l9, they will
be required to pay requisite fine to the

library.
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